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11th February 2025   
Dear Parents and Carers of Year 5, 
Year 5 Activity Session with Newquay Activity Centre – May 2025
We are delighted to offer Year 5 pupils the chance to take part in one of our exciting activity sessions at Great Western Beach in May 2025. The proposed dates for these sessions are Monday, 19th May 2025 and Tuesday, 20th May 2025. 
Led by instructors from Newquay Activity Centre, pupils will enjoy a variety of activities, including a surfing session and a Giant SUP session (weather permitting). This is a fantastic opportunity for them to experience the benefits of living by the sea and take part in some unforgettable outdoor adventures! 
What Pupils Need to Bring 
On their activity day, pupils should bring: 
✔ A packed lunch (unless they receive Free School Meals, in which case one will be provided). 
✔ All necessary items for a day of beach activities. 
Pupils will change into wetsuits at Newquay Junior Academy before walking to Great Western Beach. Wetsuits will be provided by Newquay Activity Centre, but pupils are welcome to bring their own if they prefer. Further details regarding kit requirements and timings will be shared closer to the event. 
Cost & Payment Details 
· The total cost of the session is £35.00, payable via ParentPay. Payment is required as follows: £20 non-refundable deposit – due by Monday, 24th February 2025 
· Final payment of £15 – due by Friday, 7th March 2025 
Additional Information 
As these are normal academy days, pupils not participating in the activity session will be expected to attend school as usual. We hope as many children as possible will take part, but unfortunately, no financial assistance is available for these sessions. 
Closer to the date, we will send further details regarding: 
· Clothing requirements 
· Food/dietary needs 
· Medical forms (including swimming ability, wetsuit size, and photo permissions) 

How to Confirm Your Child’s Place 
If you would like your child to take part, please pay the £20 deposit via ParentPay (Payment item: Year 5 Activity Session DEPOSIT) by Monday, 24th February 2025. This will allow us to confirm final numbers with Newquay Activity Centre. 
We look forward to an exciting and memorable experience for the children! 
Yours sincerely, 
Mr Doble & Year 5 Team   
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